
CEBIB STUDENTS ATTEND A NEXT GENERATION 
SEQUENCING COURSE AT ICIPE 
Date and time:  
Mon, 11/24/2014 - 05:00  
 
Location / Venue:  

ICIPE, Nairobi Kenya 

On 24th – 28th November 2014, CEBIB students attended a “Bioinformatics approaches 

for Next Generation Sequencing (NGS)” course hosted at the International Centre of 



Insect Physiology and Ecology (ICIPE). The course was facilitated by TreND 

(Teaching and Research in Natural Sciences for Development in Africa) volunteers 

and comprised of participants from 20 different universities in 6 different African 
countries. 

NGS analysis topics including de novo genome and transcriptome assembly, ChIP-seq and 

RNA-seq, rare variant calling and population genetics were taught. Other topics included 

introduction to R statistical programming language and software development concepts 
such 

as databases and version control. 
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